
 
UAF Master Planning Committee 
Meeting Agenda 
 
Thursday, January 14, 2010; 9 – 11 a.m. 
Chancellor’s Conference Room; Signers’ Hall 
Room 330 
 

 
1) Welcome and Introductions 
2) Master Plan Revisions 
3) Revised MPC Bylaws 
4) Facilities Services Update 
5) Subcommittee Report: Campus Landscape 
and Outdoor Art 
6) Subcommittee Report: Circulation and 
Parking 
7) Subcommittee Report: North Campus 
8) Public Comment Period 
 

 
 
 

Master Planning Committee Meeting 
January 14, 2010 



 
There was a wide-ranging discussion of the revision not fully captured in these 
notes. 
 
Gary raised concerns about the lack of parking for the new residential buildings. 
He also raised concerns about the closure of Yukon Drive. 
 
Jenny pointed out that a road will be added to the south side of the new 
residential area to the west of Wood Center, in order to provide access. 
 
Gary recommended that biking/pedestrian walkways be sufficiently wide. 
 
Joshua raised concerns that drivers will continue on the North Tanana Loop 
behind WRRB and IARC to make a loop around campus. 
 
Gary suggested that Sheenjek not be limited access; there was agreement for this. 
 
MPC recommends continuing the North Tanana Loop to complete it. 
 
Recommendation to re-



Public Comment Period – none 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00A 
 
Next regular meeting scheduled for Thursday, January 28, 2010. 
 


